
From: Kate Rasco <kate.rasco8@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 6:30 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket # DE 23-039 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
    We just received notice that Liberty Utilities is asking to increase their rates again this year. We are a 
family of five on one income. Our rates doubled last year with the last rate increase. We live in a modest 
home and I feel that our energy usage is fairly standard. But the increase in last year's rate has made our 
energy bill absolutely ridiculous. And allowing Liberty to increase their rates again is unsustainable. 
PLEASE do not allow them to increase their rates again. 
Also, I have read through the docket, and am upset at their request to withhold what they financially 
compensate their directors. This to me is a huge red flag, and as a customer whose town has no other 
choice of energy company, I want to know where my money is going. 
 
To summarize my requests: 
1: DO NOT allow Liberty Utilities to raise their rates again. 
2: DO NOT allow LIberty Utilities to keep their financial compensations private. 
 
Thank you, 
Katherine Rasco 
19 South Shore Dr. 
Pelham, NH 03076 
(603) 817-5149 
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